PASO BASIN
ADVISORY
COMMITTEE

Sue Luft Anthony Kalvans
Chairperson Vice Chairperson

Courtney Howard
Secretary

Room 206, County Government Center PH (805) 781-1016
San Luis Obispo CA 93401  FAX (805) 788-2182

AGENCIES, ORGANIZATIONS
AND ASSOCIATIONS

John Neil
Atascadero MWC

Kris Beal
Central Coast Vineyard Team

Vacant
City of Atascadero

Christopher Alakel
City of Paso Robles

John Ashbaugh
City of San Luis Obispo

Vacant
County of Monterey
(Resource Management Agency)

Robert Johnson
Monterey County Water
Resources Agency

Steve Sinton
Paso Robles Imperiled
Overlying Rights (PRIOR)

Patricia Wilmore
Paso Robles Wine
Country Alliance

Anthony Kalvans
San Miguel CSD

Susan Howard
Shandon CSA 16

Kurt Bollinger
SLO County Cattlemen’s
Association

Paul Clark
SLO County Farm Bureau

Jeff Briltz
Templeton CSD

Devin Best
Upper Salinas —
Las Tablas RCD

AT-LARGE

Dana Merrill
Viticulture Agriculturalist
At-Large

Bill Spencer
Non-Viticulture Irrigated Crop
Agriculturalist At-Large

Sue Harvey
Environmental At-Large

Sue Luft
Rural Resident At-Large

Claudia Engel
Rural Resident At-Large

Edward C. Redig
Rural Resident At-Large

William Frost
Rural Resident At-Large

George Tracy
Rural Resident At-Large

Randy Diffenbaugh
Rural Resident At-Large
District 1

Erin Faulkner
Rural Resident At-Large
District 5

Larry Werner
Undesignated At Large

July 17, 2015

Honorable Debbie Arnold, Chairperson of the Board of Supervisors
County of San Luis Obispo

1050 Monterey Street

San Luis Obispo, CA 93408

Re: Application to LAFCO for Paso Basin Water District - no export of water from basin

LAFCO is currently processing an application for formation of the Paso Basin Water
District. At the July 6" meeting of the Paso Basin Advisory Committee (PBAC) Management
Subcommittee, David Church, Executive Officer of LAFCO, stated that staff might consider
suggesting to the LAFCO Commissioners that a total prohibition on the movement of water
outside the basin be included as a condition of approval. Doing so would address the
concern raised by some members of the community regarding the possibility of exportation
of water from the Paso Robles Groundwater Basin.

Members of the PBAC Management Subcommittee unanimously expressed strong
support for a no exceptions water export ban as a condition of approval of the Paso Basin
Water District.

On July 16, 2015, the PBAC voted unanimously to send this letter to your Board with
copies to the LAFCO Commissioners strongly suggesting that LAFCO make a condition of
approval that the Paso Basin Water District be prohibited from moving water outside of the
Paso Robles Groundwater Basin.

Sincerely,

S

Sue Luft
Chairperson, Paso Basin Advisory Committee

cc: San Luis Obispo County Board of Supervisors, All Districts
David Church, Executive Officer, LAFCO
LAFCO Commissioners



